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25th. March 1959.

Dear Sir, WBONIFAZ" - Cadlz Report No. 2807
(Astilleros de Cadiz Yard No.u7)

e enclose herewith the Hull, Machinery, Electrical
and Boiler Firet Entry rReports for the above vessel together
with machinery reports and certificates as Der lists
attached to the respective reporte.

Pirst entry hull plens and boiler plans as per list

attached to the reports are being forwarded under separate
cover together with Plan No. ¢1-16 showing general

Wwe shall be glad if the plans (with the exception
of plan No. c1-16) are returned as soon as possibvle.

Yours ;githtu}ly,

LONDONe

The Secretary, pp{:;;ig SurveyorssH

i

O Lok o




